
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
   
                                                                                         8th October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Harvest  
Thank you for your generous harvest donations this week. As well as learning where our 
food comes from (beyond the supermarkets) the children have been learning about children 
and families whose lives might be very different to ours – and how small gestures can have 
a big impact. Thank you again.  
 
Parent Consultations  
We will be in touch before half term with details of how this term’s Parent Consultations will 
operate. With high covid numbers still present this is unlikely to be face to face. Watch this 
space. For your information we break for half-term on Friday 22nd October.  
 
COVID 19 Update 
Please follow this link for an update from the Local Authority.  
https://www.telford.gov.uk/downloads/file/19769/schools_covid_letter_to_parents_and_care
rs 
 
Enjoy your weekend and thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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